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SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT
_______________________________

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

General Manager

DATE: November 27, 2024

FROM:

SUBJECT: Proposed Station Renaming from Lake Merritt Station to Oakland Chinatown
Station

At the Board of Directors meeting on December 5, 2024, staff will provide information on the
District’s station renaming process and review the cost estimate to rename the Lake Merritt Station
to Oakland Chinatown Station.

This item is for information and possible action.

If you have any questions, please contact Rodd Lee, Assistant General Manager of External Affairs,
at (510) 464-6235.

_________

Robert M. Powers

___

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


